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Mark T. Lamb, Sheriff

To: Sheriff MArk Lamb
Fr: Capt. Jason Villegas # 788
Re: Retirement Purchase of Lt. Nikki Cannon’s #866 Duty Weapon

Date: 05/31/2023

With the retirement of Lt. Nikki Cannon # 866, Lt. Cannon is respectfully requesting to purchase her
Agency issued PCSO duty weapon. This request is in compliance with established precedence and
protocol with past employees retiring from the Agency. The weapon is identified as a:

Glock 17 at $25.00.

Purchase of issued weapon(s) is also in compliance with Arizona Revised Statute 38-1115.A, which
allows a law enforcement officer upon his/her retirement to purchase his/her issued weapons at the price
determined by the administrator of the Agency.

Respectfully,

Captain Jason Villegas # 788

Support Bureau Services Commander
Pinal County Sheriff’s Office
Florence-AZ 85132

(520)8665125 (office)
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